
HONDURAS 

SANCHEZ FAMILY 

Many blessings, dear brothers in Christ. 
I hope you are well when you receive our letter of 
prayer requests and news from the mission field 
among the Lencas of Honduras. It is a joy to share 
with you! 

OUR FAMILY 
Everything has been normal. Ruth and David are 
finishing their classes and this summer they will 
be involved in translating for some missionary 
teams. 
Ruth will be helping to translate for the entire month of July. Teams of doctors and nurses 
are coming with a mission organization from Alabama and she will be volunteering. 
This mission organization does not work directly with us but they do a lot volunteer work 
which has blessed Hondurans in different parts of the country. 
David will also be volunteering for two weeks translating for two support teams that come 
from North Carolina to help us. 

BIBLICAL INSTITUTE FINISHES ITS FIRST 
SEMESTER 
The Bible Institute finished its first semester of 
classes in five places in the mountains where we 
are going to teach them. THIS DOESN’T MAKE 
SENSE! 
I am directly in charge of the Opalaca region in 
the northern part of the Lenca territory. I had 23 
students of which 22 completed their classes. 
It is a great satisfaction to be with them and see their growth in the knowledge of the 
Word of God and share it in new churches. 
There are five churches in this region. The population there is of 40,000 people. 

WORKING WITH WOMEN 
Yoamy has been visiting the women of each region 
together with her team of women leaders to encourage 
them. 
They have a time of biblical teaching, of prayer, and 
fellowship together. Cheering each other on. They also 
share food with a needy family from each place. 



DISTRIBUTION OF BIBLES 
We continue with the distribution of Bibles and helping to 
facilitate access to materials such as dictionaries and study Bibles. 
In the short season of coffee, it is an excellent time here to buy a 
bible since there are more funds in the families. 

 
CONSTRUCTION WORK IN THE CAMP KITCHEN 
This month of April we were working on laying the floor of the 
dining room and kitchen of the camp in Yamaranguila. It was a 
great blessing to work together and achieve the goal. 

 

 

  
 
 

DISTRIBUTION OF FERTILIZERS TO SOME FAMILIES 
 

The rainy season begins in May and with the help of 
the Terranova Church in Texas, we distributed 20 
bags of fertilizer to some Lenca families. This 
fertilizer will be very helpful as they will be able to 
secure corn and beans for their homes. 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 
1) Pray that David and Ruth will be used by the Lord 
in translating and communicating the gospel to 
others as well as helping short-term missionaries 

and doctors who come to serve in this area. 
2) Pray for Yoamy's work with Lenca women for the truth of God's Word to bring about 
profound changes and also provide comfort to those who suffer. 
3) Pray for the Lenca Biblical Institute and the process of training leaders. The next 
semester begins in July. 
4) Pray for the Lenca camp in Yamaranguila. We need to finish the dining room, 
bathrooms and install the electrical system. 
5) Pray for the Bible distribution program so that each day we can put the word of God in 
the hands of more people. 


